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A word from Mrs Farren…  
 
Wonderful news this week – Nancy Grace Spencer was born on Wednesday, and Baby Woodland 

– a boy - arrived this morning. 
 

Mr Spencer’s clubs will re-start after half term. 
 

A big THANK YOU to Selina and Steve Bostock for refereeing the football matches this week. 
 

We are so lucky to have such a supportive community of parents in this school 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

Autumn weather 
 

Now that autumn has arrived, and with it the 
variable British weather – remember to send your 
children in with their coats as we will do our best 

to spend time outside every day despite the 
weather. 

 
 

 
 F.O.N.S News 
 

Following the AGM held on 

Monday…….. 

 

Watch this space for news of 

fundraisers this term 

Christian Value: 

 
On Dojo: 

 
Parent Governor letter 
and nomination form 

Social/ Emotional: In book bags: 
 

 
Parent Governors 

 
There are 2 Parent Governor Vacancies.  

 
Letters and nomination forms are on class Dojo, 
or paper copies can be collected from the school 

office. One nomination per parent or carer, 

 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but a special 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     

 
PGL 2020 

 
 

Payments can be made on Parent Pay. 
 

Thank you 


